Bradley Town Board Meeting

February 12, 2024 5:30pm

Bradley Town Hall

1518 W. Mohawk Drive, Tomahawk WI 54487

Supervisor Joan Hilgendorf called the meeting to order. Supervisors John Crass and Jennifer Bishop were present.
Chairman Kevin Koth was absent.

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$159,261.33 Equipment &
Construction Fund - $464,600.54; General Savings Account - $2,582,887.01; Checking Account - $154,164.74; Cemetery
Fund - $70,586.58; Re-Evaluation - $90,000.00; Capital Outlay - $35,000.00; Tax Money Collected - $2,405,711.87; and
Greenwood Cemetery CD - $12,561.94.

Minutes of previous meeting: Monthly meeting held on January 8, 2024-Bishop/Crass motion to approve. Motion passed
3-0

Clerk's Business:

A. Payment of vouchers #8799 through #8858- Crass/Bishop motion to approve. Motion passed 3-0

B. Hilgendorf/Crass motion to approve the operators license for Sadie Liebelt. Motion passed 3-0
Greenwood Cemetery:

= Tim Haskins from the Tomahawk Monument Company discussed the placement of cremains at Greenwood
Cemetery. Crass/Bishop motion to approve the $50.00 recording fee the Town of Bradley will charge for the placement of
cremains within the cemetery. Local funeral homes will be notified of this new fee.
The decision was made to not purchase another express vote until after a couple of elections to see how the voters like it.

Road Report:
* Lincoln County Highway will do the 6-20 foot culvert inspections for the town.

Other business not requiring board action: None
At the March meeting the board will decide how many burials/cremains will be allowed on each grave site.
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:10PM.

Kari Kiser-Clerk



